
 

 

SD 36 receives a fee to facilitate the distribution of advertising materials from community organizations and businesses. This fee goes 
toward programs that support students in need. SD 36 does not accept responsibility or liability for the contents of any advertising, 
and does not endorse an advertiser’s services, goods or programs. Visit our online community bulletin board for frequent updates to 
community postings. These links are safe, despite your browser warnings that may suggest otherwise. 

 

  

 

 

 

CHANG’S TAE KWON DO MARTIAL ARTS 
Getting back to school can be difficult for kids after summer break with zero focus and a TON of energy, you might be 
looking for an activity for your child to get them back into a routine and ready for the school year 
�����.  Prepare them 
with skills like FOCUS 
��� and DISCIPLINE. Help them gain CONFIDENCE to become safe and bully-proof 
��� at the 
Chang's Taekwondo Martial Arts! 
READ MORE 

 

CITY OF SURREY ACTIVITIES & RESOURCES - CHILDREN 
Head back to school with programs, activities and drop-in passes from City of Surrey. Enjoy indoor and outdoor 
festivals and events this fall.  
READ MORE 

 

EJS SCHOOL OF FINE ARTS 
Come and Join the excitement all of all new Lessons and Classes for the New School Year! 
READ MORE  

 

SCHOOL IS EASY TUTORING GREATER VANCOUVER 
In-home and On-line one on one tutoring support to improve skills and gain confidence in school. 
READ MORE  

 

SFU – SCIENCE AL!VE – FREE PROGRAMS! 
SFU Science AL!VE offers FREE fun and hands-on science, coding, and engineering programs for K-12 students. 
READ MORE  
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https://www.surreyschools.ca/page/105/community-information
https://media.surreyschools.ca/media/Default/medialib/chang-s-tae-kwon-do.2f4a76155650.pdf
https://communications.surrey.ca/v/443/d8eac94d0fb78daca4c391b4d838a50bb483a8de64f605ba
https://media.surreyschools.ca/media/Default/medialib/ejs-school-of-fine-arts.84bd66155653.pdf
https://media.surreyschools.ca/media/Default/medialib/school-is-easy-tutoring.a21273155657.pdf
https://media.surreyschools.ca/media/Default/medialib/science-al-ve-free-community-programs-newsletter.8d9b15155666.pdf


 

 

 

SURREY NOW-LEADER 
A Next Gen publication featuring local stories about amazing local students. 
READ MORE 

 

 

https://www.surreynowleader.com/e-editions/?iid=i20230824084128230&&headline=TkVYVCBHRU4gLSBTdXJyZXkgTm93IExlYWRlcg==&&doc_id=230824154549-aeca316f8bbcad682729cc073c0319df&&pid=p20120309121148491
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SD 36 WOULD LIKE TO SAY THANK YOU TO 
THESE GENEROUS DONORS… 

 

 

 

 

ASSAI 
ASSAI provides fun, safe, accessible, and high-quality after 
school programming to students across BC that is designed to 
reduce barriers for all whether that be financial, socially, or 
behavioural. As the Surrey School District is recognized for its 
innovative programs, we are fortunate to receive $158,000 
towards continuing our after-school programs. This funding 
will be used towards supporting students with diverse abilities 
& disabilities, allowing them the opportunity to participate in 
activities they may otherwise not have the resources to access. 

 

 

BEST BUY 
 Best Buy has generously awarded $18,663 to Lena Shaw and 

James Ardiel to support their school communities with new 
technology.  Best Buy’s School Tech Grant program serves to 
help Canadian schools bring new technology into their 
classrooms and reduce barriers to learning opportunities. 

 

BREAKFAST CLUB OF CANADA 
Breakfast provides an essential source of nutrition for our 
students which allows them to begin their school day with a 
well-balanced meal for both their body and mind. Breakfast 
Club of Canada recognizes that not all students have reliable 
access to nutritious food in a safe and supportive 
environment. To aid in this, Breakfast Club of Canada 
generously donated $42,800 to support daily breakfast at 26 
schools throughout Surrey. 
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INDIGO 
   We wish to extend our profound gratitude to Indigo Love of 

Reading Foundation for selecting Bear Creek Elementary for 
their annual Love of Reading grant. $75,000 will support 
filling their library shelves with inclusive and diverse books as 
well as implementing innovative reading programs. 

 

 

JUMPSTART 
The Surrey School District is the recipient of the Community 
Development Grant from Jumpstart and Sport Canada 
totalling $125,000. With this support, the District can 
continue to provide dedicated after-school programming that 
focuses on our learners emotional and physical health. 
Students have the ability to participate in organized sports at 
no charge, to ensure all students have an equal opportunity 
despite barriers.  

 

 

 

PC CHILDREN’S CHARITY 
 As breakfast and lunch are offered during classroom hours, PC 

Children’s Charity proactively helps our schools throughout 
Surrey by donating $304,547 towards offering nutritious, 
culturally centric, and sustaining meals to our students. Meal 
programs play a crucial part in each of our school 
communities, establishing healthy daily routines for our most 
vulnerable students and removing numerous barriers for 
families experiencing food insecurity. 
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RBC 
RBC kindly donated $60,000 towards the REACH and Bike 
Repair/Sheet Metal programs to allow students the opportunity 
to receive hands-on work experience and pre-employment 
certifications. Through the REACH program, students are 
provided with the opportunity to learn about a variety of careers 
and build on their interpersonal skills to find the best match, 
while being in supporting environment with encouraging adults. 
Students in the Bike Repair/Sheet Metal program learn basic 
training in sheet metal and bike technician repair to expand their 
career opportunities. 

 

 

WEEKEND FOOD PROGRAMS 
We would like to express our gratitude to Backpack Buddies, City Dream Centre, Starfish 
Pack, and Relate Church for their continuous help in providing weekend food hampers to our 
district. These community organizations have graciously supplied 36 schools in the district 
with more than 685 weekend food hampers each week. By providing these filled hampers, 
we can make sure that our students who are in need will have nutritious support throughout 
the weekend and school closures. 

 

 

 


